
The materials attached here were prepared as a part of the process of bidding for the 
2026 FIFA World Cup™.  They represent a comprehensive and detailed examination of 
the current state of human rights in the United States and Mexico, and strategies to 
ensure human rights are protected. Since then, the standards for and state of human 
rights have only improved in both countries. As such, we feel confident that these 
documents are still relevant, and we remain fully committed to protection against 
human rights abuses in both of our countries, both in general and as it relates to the 
preparation for and execution of the 2027 FIFA Women’s World Cup™. 


